
Open Letter to the Mendocino Board of Supervisors: 

 

Re: Support for Sheriff Kendal 

 

The Mendocino Board of Supervisors needs to support Sheriff Kendal. He is seen by many to be one of the few public officials 

who is working to restore sanity and order to our county. The problems he faces are beyond anything that should be expected in a 

rural community. The faulty and badly managed cannabis ordinances have brought serious problems to our county.  

 

Sheriff Kendal has worked with the community. He has asked us to understand that we lack sufficient funds and personnel to deal 

with the expanded violence and crime we face. He is working hard to coordinate assistance from law enforcement officials 

beyond our county. He has helped us through an extremely difficult few years. He is appreciated and respected. Do not turn your 

backs on him or law enforcement at this strategically sensitive moment.  

 

Sincerely, 

Dee Mullen 

Covelo, Ca. 95428 

 


